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Comments: This EIS is clearly inadequate. Beyond its simple inadequacy, it is in support of a project that stands

to hurt the local community much more than it will benefit from mining activities. The South Fork is a resource

whose intact value dwarfs the value to the community of the proposed mine. Idaho gains tremendous economic

benefit from the existence of healthy lands and waters and this source of revenue and the cascading benefits of

the recreation economy should not be taken for granted. We need an EIS for the Stibnite project that accounts for

these indirect values drawn from the health of the South Fork and that can prove that the proposed development

will have zero impact to the river system. Anything less should not be accepted.


